
‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Allan Cavender [ 
Sent: February 5, 2020 3:32 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation 
 
The Brix Woodworking Club would like to speak on the 10th  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 



From: Brian [mailto:
Sent: February 5, 2020 4:13 PM
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>
Subject: Deputation for BRIX Makerspace item
 
I would like to request the opportunity to provide a deputation regarding the BRIX Makerspace 
item on Monday February 10th. 
 
My name is Brian McGillis. I am a board member of BRIX and I have been a part of the 
SimCoLab group for the last 5 years. It is one of the groups of people coming together to create 
BRIX. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Brian 
 


